
Circle of Care and Compassion 

 In the past, Grace Church has hosted several women’s retreats, 
offering refreshments, prayer, song, activities, and friendship. This year 
the retreat will focus on care and compassion - for ourselves and for 
others. Please join us on April 29th from 9:00 AM until noon in Fellowship 

Hall to sing, pray, reflect, eat      , and have fun with each other as we 

reflect on self-care and caring for others and work on crafts and arts. While the retreat 
has traditionally been a women’s retreat, in the Christlike spirit of inclusion and 
acceptance of all God’s children, everyone is welcome, not just women. As we form our 
circle of care and compassion, we are dedicated to keep that circle open for all. If you 
have any questions, please email Patti Miller at pattiamiller68@gmail.com. Please sign 
up in the Gathering Place or call Patti or the Church Office (717-632-1146) to register by 
April 23rd. BRING A FRIEND! ALL ARE WELCOME! 
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